BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD

BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of May 15, 1958

Four members were present: W. Bates

A. Staves
H. Guerin
H. Cook, Jr.
R. Hunter

Plan of land sold by the Estate of J. Ovila Majeau to the Parish of the Precious Blood of Woonsocket, Rhode Island for and extention of the St. John the Baptist Cemetary off Lake Street was stamped by the Board as not needing approval under the subdivision control law. The plan of land of Theodore A. & Eveline Carrier of land located on Pulaski Blvd., was stamped in the same manner as above-mentioned plan.

A very interesting talk was given by Bertrand Bibeault, C.E., of Woonsocket, R.I., on the advantanges to zoning laws and also on the benefits to be derived with tax assessors plats.

The Board requested the clerk to write a letter to Mr. Louis Smith of the Mass. Dept. of Commerce asking him to come before the Board to give a talk on the duties and functions of the Planning Boards in Mass.

R. Bernard Biron Clerk

Chairman